
From: Patrick Thomas
To: West Midlands Interchange
Cc: Kathryn Simmonite; Adrian Chadha; David Pyner
Subject: PROPOSED NON-MATERIAL CHANGE TO THE WEST MIDLANDS INTERCHANGE DEVELOPMENT CONSENT

ORDER
Date: 14 July 2023 20:54:00

Dear Sirs,
 
National Highways has been notified by the applicant regarding the above
proposed Non-Material Change (NMC) application which seeks to make changes
to the approved West Midlands Interchange Development Consent Order 2020
(amended). The proposed changes to the Order relate to consented finished
carriageway levels and bridge spans/widths to accommodate West Coast Mainline
within West Midlands Interchange site.
 
National Highways has been engaged with applicant’s planning consultant during
the detailed design process and the proposed new carriageway levels are of
relevance to National Highways. Whilst the A5/A449 Link Road is proposed for
adoption by SCC, the roundabouts at either end are to be adopted by National
Highways as the strategic highway authority. National Highways has reviewed
these and is broadly content with this change.
 
National Highways welcomes further consultation as appropriate regarding any
further proposed changes to the above consented Order.
 
Kind Regards
Patrick
 
Patrick Thomas, Spatial Planner
Operations Directorate
National Highways | The Cube | 199 Wharfside Street | Birmingham | B1 1RN
Mobile: + 44 (0) 
Web: www.nationalhighways.co.uk
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